



March 16, 2020

Dear Parents,

Due to the recent events concerning the Coronavirus, our Club has decided to **postpone/delay** our registration until further notice. Please keep in mind that it is still our hope to hold our Academy this year. This notice is **not** a cancellation, but simply a delay until we receive further notice from our government agencies. It would be irresponsible to continue to register players as if nothing has happened. We must be responsible and adhere to our current environment. Please keep checking our website www.woodlandsoccerclub.com for Academy Updates. The safety of our Kids and Staff is our **#1** priority.